
                

 

OUR WEEKLY EVENTS ARE OPEN TO ALL 

 

  1:00 pm MON – Memory Lane Support Group & Respite  

  9:00 am TUE – Weight Accountability Group    

  7:00 am WED – Men’s Prayer Group & Breakfast 

  5:00 pm WED – Choir Practice - newcomers are welcome. 

10:00 am THR – SOAP Bible Study- led by Jan Wise 

11:30 am THR – Lunch Bunch Bible Study- led by Sharon Miller 

10:00 am FRI – Wise Bible Study- led by Jan Wise 

10:15 am FRI – Bible Study at Meadowcrest Clubhouse (in Crystal                

                           River) led by Pastor Bill 

 

JOYS AND CONCERNS 
Yvonne – long term damage from abuse, [Kathie Henderson’s son] 

Jay and the family–serious cancer, and in denial concerning Hospice 

Care. [Kline’s son-in-law,] Todd, with serious health issues has had a 

liver transplant and is now on the kidney transplant list, Ernie 

McClain, stage 4 cancer [brother of Wanda Ashley & Jane Hamilton], 

Lauren medical issues, [daughter of Bob & Carol], Joyce (lady in Fri 

Bible Study).  Send an email to janmetcalf7@gmail.com. To make 

prayer requests and/or to be put on the list of people receiving prayer 

requests! Then remember to pray as you receive requests. 

 

MISSIONS AND MINISTRIES 
We support Samaritan’s Purse Evangelistic and Disaster Relief 

around the world.  Please designate on your check and/or giving 

envelope if you want a portion of your offering going to them.                          

 

Karen Kline – is our Faith Community Nurse.   

We also have trained men & women available to assist you if you 

or someone you know would like a caring friend to listen.  Contact 

Carol MacKenzie or Karen Kline for more info/to request a caregiver. 

 

Carolyn Bright – Card ministry – if you would like someone to 

receive a card from the congregation let Carolyn know. 
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 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS     Carol MacKenzie 

 

 PRELUDE AND LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES 

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP & INVOCATION   Rev. Younger  

                                     

 OPENING HYMN #49                          Be Thou My Vision 

 

*Indicates standing if able 

*THE APOSTLES CREED #691 

*GLORIA PATRI #33 

 

  TIME OF GREETING 

 

   CHOIR                                                          Sacred Water 

  

  PRESENTING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS                                                               

*DOXOLOGY 

                            

  JOYS, CONCERNS AND PASTORAL PRAYER  

  THE LORD’S PRAYER #700 

 

  HYMN #299                                    Spirit of the Living God 

    

  MESSAGE                                          Say What God Says      

   Mark 13:9-11 

 

*HYMN # 27                                Come Thou Almighty King 

                

*BENEDICTION                                            Rev. Younger 

 

 

    If you have questions or want to talk - you can contact 

Pastor Bill at billfarmer818@gmail.com, call or text 260-

241-4869 
 

If you prefer to mail your offering - send it to our mailing 

address: P.O. Box 530, Homosassa Springs, FL 34447 

***** 

 

Thank you for wearing your Blue Grace Shirt today.  It 

will be awesome to see a sea of Blue Shirts when we all 

wear them for our Fall Festival, Oct. 7.  If our guests 

have questions about the day or the church - they will 

know who to ask. (If you don’t have one - please order 

one soon) 

 

The blood donor bus will be here next Sunday 9-12 noon.  

Please sign-up at Welcome Table.  

 

FALL FESTIVAL OCT 7 

FAMILY FUN DAY FOR KIDS & NEIGHBORS 

WITH RUMMAGE SALE, BAKE SALE, 

COMMUNITY SERVICES, BLOOD DRIVE 

AND MUCH MORE 

Next work day to receive & price items is 

Sat. 7/29, 9am to noon 

 

Proceeds from shirt sales & rummage sale 

will go to our Building Fund. 
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